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Richard & Laurie Godsil - Sept 2024 

We're just two weeks away from flying to Uganda 

to kick off our Marriage and Family Conferences! 

Laurie and I have secured our visas for Uganda 

and Cameroon, booked our plane tickets, and    

received our vaccinations. Now it’s time to start 

packing! 
 

We are eager to share family principles with hun-

dreds of people over 18 days, with 

four days dedicated to travel. Our 

conference coordinators, Bishop 

John Kamanzi in Uganda and  

Pastor Kang in 

Cameroon, are 

working hard to oversee logistics, 

including setup, printing, and other 

preparations for our trip. 

 

We are so grateful for your financial support, which 

makes it possible for us to travel and share the 

Good News of Jesus, helping parents build   

stronger, God-centered families.  
 

Your prayers are greatly appreciated as we embark 

on this journey, covering long distances by planes 

and vehicles. Please pray for our health, safety, 

and well-being throughout the trip. 

MARRIAGE & FAMILY CONFERENCES IN AFRICA 

Africa Financial Update 

The total cost for the trip to Uganda and Cameroon, 

which includes seven conferences, transportation, 

lodging, and meals, is approximately $12,000.  

Your contribution toward these expenses would be a 

tremendous help, and we would be deeply grateful 

for your support.  

To donate, please visit the Donation page on my 

website: www.astronglovingfamily.org/donate.  

Thank you for your continued generosity—it plays a 

vital role in keeping the ministry strong and thriving 

for those we serve! 

Love, Richard & Laurie  

HOMEWORD’S PASS IT ON SEMINAR 

WEST VALLEY CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

After the seminar, Laurie 

joined me in LA, and we took a 

long-overdue walk along the 

beach, enjoying a beautiful 

Southern California sunset. 

On Sunday, we headed to 

West Valley Christian Church, 

where we were interviewed by 

Pastor Rob, with whom I had 

the privilege of serving as 

youth pastor in the late 90”s. 

It was a joy to reconnect with 

old friends, staff, and former 

students from West Valley! 

I had such an inspiring and joyful experience at 
HomeWord’s Pass It On Trainers seminar! Dr. Jim 
Burns delivered excellent training for us on topics 
like parenting and marriage over the course of three 
days. 

It was also amazing to connect with people who 
know my neighbors in Clermont, as well as a pastor 
who knows Bishop Kamanzi in Uganda—it really is 
a small world!  

I'm excited to incorporate some of the material I 
learned into my upcoming sessions in Africa! 


